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RE: N-95 mask donation
Mr. Larry Lopes and the Men of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Incorporated Phi lota Chapterf

| am writing this letter to express my gratitude for the several boxes of N-95 masks that my co-worker
Dr. Brian P. Winston dropped off. We are very appreciative, as many members of our community
have been significantly affected at disproportionately higher rates than other areas of the country.

Dr. Winston has served our Hopi Indian community for the past three years and he has served the
Nation with distinction and compassion.

| have consistently watched his contributions and clinical work and been impressed with his
commitment for this wopderful organization. | am honored to work with so many notable members of
our health care organization, and | am fortunate to have worked so closely with Dr. Winston, as a
consummate professional who dedicated his time and efforts to improving the health care in one of
the more austere environments that is full of our time honored Native tradition.

| am sure that you and your members of Omega Psi Phi will continue to work hard to improve your
community and the lives of everyone that you touch. Dr. Brian P. Winston emulates the proud
tradition of your organization, undoubtedly. The Hopi Health Care Center sincerely appreciates the
donation of N-95 masks to support our mission for the Hopi people.
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Respectfull

A

—) A
Dr. Darren Vicenti

Chief Medical Officer

Hopi Health Care Center

Polacca, Arizona

86042 -




